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P. 0. Box 387 
DeFuniak Springs, Fla.. April 13,1959 

Dear Mr. Geary; 
Received your letter of acknowledgement on receiving our last 

frequency check as of Friday morning April 3, 1959 and wish to send 
our sincere THANKS for your interest in our station. Glad to make 
your acquaintance and hope our friendship will continue. 

Hope everything is OK up that way with you and may success con- 
tinue to be yours in all that you uhdertake to do. 

We are confirming your report as 100% right. In case you are 
looking for us again, our scbelRle is the first Friday A.M. of each 
month at 2;00--2:15 A.M. (CST). 

Again we say THANKS for your kindness in answering to let us 
know our coverage etc. May we hear from you again. We remain 

incerely, 

7 

James(Jimmy) C. Sims 
Asst. Mgr. 
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